Overview and Scrutiny, 5th September

Matters referred to committee

At the <u>18th July Council meeting</u>, a motion was proposed asking the council to sign up to and implement the principles of UNICEF Child Friendly city status. An amendment to the motion proposed referring the issue to O&S to look at the situation, proposal and implications, and report back to Council for a decision to be taken. Members voted to refer the issue to O&S.

In response to this referral, a discussion paper is scheduled to come to the 31st October O&S meeting taking a detailed look at UNICEF child friendly status and comparing it to the services currently offered by No Child Left Behind. Richard Gibson (Head of Communities, Wellbeing and Partnerships) will be the lead officer for this paper.

Harry Mayo (Democracy Officer)